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Comments: In addressing the Heber Wild Horses and your attempts at "management” of the herds - | want to go
on record re: the areas | strongly disagree with in your proposal(s). 1) PZP should be the choice for fertility
control - not ridiculous surgical intervention with many increased risks attached to it. 2) The amount of downsizing
of the herd you propose is far too extreme per the acreage that they LEGALLY are supposed to have available
for grazing. You need to decrease your excessive approach to this. When you DO re-locations; you need to find
acceptable and safe adoptions - not just sell them off to the highest bidder for storage in some "holding facility"
where they are mistreated, crowded and likely sold again illegally for horsemeat in some other country. Finally,
these horses need to be protected against illegal hunting/shooting incidents. Stop favoring the farmers and
ranchers and do you job fairly by showing respect and appropriate, ethical management of these magnificent
animals - who are likely more intelligent than most humans, or hadn't you noticed!!??



